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The monthly meeting of the Knob Hill Sportsman’s Club was called to order by President
Ashley Kimber at 7:02 p.m. on Thursday, April 3, 2025, with 14 members present.

Current Membership is 117 for 2025-2026

Trap: The season is trying to get started but the weather has not been in their favor. One
thrower needs to be fixed.

Pistol: Darrell Haman reported that there was a sectional match held on March 9th with,
Travis Jorgenson-Precision Pistol, Rob Sayler-High Master, Doug Baker-High Expert, Eric
Anderson-Marksmen Shooter, Travis Jorgenson-Standard Pistol, Darrell Haman-
Sharpshooter, Brad Kempe-Marksmen Class, Garth Weber-Expert Shooter

Minnesota State 1800 2 Gun Match is April 5th and April 6th at KHSC

Tentative Dates for Outdoor Matches: May 10th or 11th, June 1st, August 3rd.

Indoor Range: Darrell Haman will repair the target frames for the state tournament.

Running Target: No report
Archery: No report

Outdoor Range: No Report

Grounds: No Report

Legislative: No report




Raffle: No report

Youth Education:
ATV: none

Snowmobile: 22 kids came to the snowmobile safety class.

Firearm: There was a sign up for an in person class on Friday, April 4th at KHSC, the
classes start this week, the classes will be held at the Robeson Theater at WDC HS on
these dates: Monday April 7th 6-9pm, Thursday April 10th 6-9pm, Monday April 14th, 6-
9pm, and Thursday April 17th 6-9pm, with a Field Day on April 19th, 9a-1pm at Knob Hill
Sportsman’s Club (traditional classroom students only, no hybrid students) Contact
Brittney at 218-639-5070 or Kristin at 218-640-016]1

Building: The steel for the roof is getting measured and will be ordered soon.

DNR: No report

Annual Banquet: Banqguet meetings are being held at the VFW with just a few left: April
8th at 6pm (turn in donations), April 15th at 6pm (LAST NIGHT TO TURN IN DONATIONS),
April 17th at KHSC (put program together and send in printing). April 22nd at 6pm (bundle
baquent packets and tickets) and April 25th at 5pm at MAS to set up. April 26th at Noon at
the MAS to set up. The Banquet is at the MAS (Maslowski Wellness Center) on April 26th,
4pm social hour and 6pm meal.

Publicity: 373 members are currently receiving this newsletter via email.

Sickness & Distress: None

Meeting Called to Close at 8:15pm




Reminders

e RESERVE THE CLUB - scan in the QR code on the paper that's hanging on the wall at
the Club, go to website https://knobhillsportsmansclub.com, email
reserveknobhill@gmail.com or call Mike at 218-639-2286. Any questions whatsoever, call
Mike Sartori at 218-639-2286. There is no charge to reserve the Club, however, donations
are appreciated! If someone else has reserved the range, you will not be allowed to
shoot during their time.

e The monthly Knob Hill Sportsman Club member meetings are held the first Thursday of
every month at 7 p.m. -- all members welcome to attend.

e Mit-Ti-Quab - For information on archery hours and future leagues, or if you have any
guestions, contact Todd Miller at 218-639-6600

e |f you are a paid member and have seen a hard copy of this publication and are not
receiving it via email, please send a note to knobhillnotes@gmail.com so we can get
you on the list.

e Security/Gate Cards - If you haven't received your gate entrance card yet, contact Bob
Kasper at 218-640-5814 and he will help get you in. If you plan on using the club on a
regular basis, you must attend one of the monthly meetings.

e Club Membership - To join KHSC or renew your membership go to website and pay
online or send your $50 dues, along with your name, address and email address, to
Knob Hill Sportsman’s Club, PO Box 241, Wadena, MN., or drop off at Weber's Hardware.
Your continued membership and support is greatly appreciated!

e Weber's Hardware has a locked box for membership forms and payments. The box will
be collected once a week and Bob Kasper will be issuing membership cards/keys as
needed. An additional locked box is at the clubhouse for anyone wishing to renew their
membership or to drop something off for the Club.

e RUNNING TARGET - Must call Dave Trout at 218-640-2856 to set up a time if you plan on
coming out to shoot the running target.

o KHSC Website You can check out the new KHSC website at
knobhillsportsmansclub.com. Make sure to check out the new calendar!

Current Board

Officers:
President:  Ashley Kimber
Vice-President: Andy Otto
Secretary: Brittney Ewert
Treasurer:  Brad Ellingworth

Board Members:
Dan Hahn
John Leonard
Kristin Ahlers
Mike Sartori
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